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Information

for County Councillors

	From:
	Vicky Chipchase – Senior Commissioning Officer, Adults and Health Commissioning Team 


	Date: 
	15th November 2018



	To: 
	All County Councillors




Allied Healthcare and Extra Care Housing (ECH)
Somerset County Council has contracts with Allied Healthcare to deliver care and support across 16 ECH Schemes in West Somerset, Mendip and South Somerset.
Somerset County Council has issued notification to Allied Healthcare that we will end the contract with effect from 30th November 2018. This means that with effect from this date, Allied Healthcare will no longer deliver services on these schemes. Somerset County Council will work with Somerset Care to continue to deliver these services across those schemes for the immediate future. 

From 1st December, Somerset Care will oversee the delivery of both care and support across all 16 schemes. We want to ensure that tenants continue to receive the same service and mitigate any impact on the schemes. The existing staff teams will have the offer to transfer to Somerset Care under TUPE regulations. 

Somerset County Council will now work with Somerset Care to ensure a smooth transition.

	For more information please contact: 


	Name: Vicky Chipchase
Email: VEChipchase@somerset.gov.uk
Tel No. 07976698232
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